Hello Parents and Guardians of Holy Family
Academy Students,

There will be a pink out on Friday November
3rd 2023. The cost will be three dollars for your
child to wear Pink on that day. The money raised
will go to Kingston Oncology Center to help those
afford breast cancer treatment. Send in three
dollars by November 2nd to your homeroom
teacher. Thank You and God Bless. -

- Student Council




